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To all our supporters in Mexico, USA, and Scandino-

Each Christmas we celebrate a baby, like the ones pic-

tured to the right. Christ was given to us more than
2000 years ago. When grown the baby showed us a life of Purpose, Gratitude

and Love for GOD and all HIS creation on Earth.

We can show Purpose in our life by caring for His creatures forgotten by man-
kind. We can show Gratitude by sharing our gifts which God has given
us! We can show our Love by honoring Him and those who serve the children

every day!

Isaiah, the Prophet, predicted more than 700 years before Christ was born:
“ A little Child shall lead them” (to God’s perfect life here on earth and into

eternity.)

The Multinational Volunteer Staff of Caring Action for Children in Mexico
wish you a Happy Celebration of the Christ Child this year 2011!

With thanks for the opportunity to be your representatives,

In the USA: Tor, May, Shirley, Susowy, Dawlene; Tum, Roni, Mawy, Miov

and Anne-Kari.

In Norway: Helge and Turid, and in Sweden: Ingemaur .

In Mexico: Gloria, Benjamin, Martha, Chwistiona, Oscawr, Jorge,
Leticiay, Hortenciay, Fernando, Yadira, Nancy, Juowny, Silvioy, Ascencio,
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IMama Paulita Home for Children,

El Limon, Tamps.

The close to 45 Children are anticipating Christmas with prac-
tice of songs and performances. They will have many visitors
to see them at the home and in the church in Mante.

The picture shows Nancy helping with homework. She is one
of the three directors that live at Mama Paulita. Every school
day Nancy helps with homework. A certain hour is set aside
when all the children gather in the dining hall to do assigned
lessons. Usually, two or more adults also help. When finished,
free time is enjoyed until chores and meals are sched-

uled. Nancy also is the “Mother” for the girl’s dorm.

The children enjoy the lively Worship Time at the home on
Wednesday nights. Worship is led by the directors, Fernando
and Yuridia.

Esperanza Home for Children,

Bonfil, Q. Roo, near Cancun

About 15 children live at this home now. The house parents,
Pastor Ascencio and Esther Mancilla, also supervise an inde-
pendent new church in Cancun. On Sundays the children
crowd into the Pastor’s van and become part of about 200
worshippers.

The picture to the left shows boys playing with Christmas gifts
that one of the Volunteer Teams brought last year.
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SHELTER FOR YOUNG CHILDREN
INMONTERREY, NL.

It is hard to imagine young children being aban-

doned. They are all so precious. But with a very high un-
employment rate in the cities, (sometimes more than
50%,) what can a mother of several children do? Espe-
cially if she is a single parent. She needs to look for work,
she needs child care, and money for a place to

live. The family she left is often not willing to take her back
with children. Her last choice is to place her childrenin a
Charitable Home, look for work and leave with a promise
to come back for them soon. After waiting for mother a
long time, the memory of her fades. Happily, the mem-
ory can be eased by the new care givers supported by you,
the Donors!

SCHOOL TIME AT THE HOMES

All the Homes that Caring Action support send their stu-
dents to Public Schools. The older girls like to dress nice,
as some of their close friends at school often belong to
wealthier families with more advantages . Girls at our
Homes often have difficulty dressing up as, other than
their school uniforms, most of their clothing is second-
hand. The picture to the right shows how the girls make
the best of what they have, and are happy in the Home
you help provide.




Cari hg AC'TION For additional information, please contact

. Caring Action for Children, Tor W. Jansen,
FOT Ch”drena InC. 38 Elsie Drive, Southampton, PA 18966

A non-profit interdenominational organization or e-mail us at caringaction@juno.com
dedicated to helping Mexican Christians Care for
the under-privileged children inh their country.
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OUR TWO-FOLD MISSION

®  Torespond to the needs of children in Mexico by
providing food, housing, clothing, an education, and
spiritual guidance.

®  To assist concerned Mexicans in taking full responsi-
bility for property and operations of the Children’s
Homes.
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TAX DEDUCTIBLE CONTRIBUTIONS CAN BE MAILED TO:
P.O. Box 7277

York, PA 17404-7277
The Federal Tax Registration Number is 95 6155992

The New La Familia Home in Palmarito, PUE.
The children of La Familia decorated the Christ-
mas Tree for us during an early Fall visit. They
wanted to honor their foreign friends that

are loving them with gifts all year.

For all the Children and Youth you support, we
wish you a blessed Christmas Season and a
New Year filled with Happiness.

From the:

Homes for Children: La Familia, Mama Paulita,
Esperanza, and Shelter

Homes for Youth: MANO for girl students,
Cinco Banderas for boy students and Indige-
nous Home for boy and girl students




